
  

Fulton County Gun Club 
3916 N. Meridian Road 

Rochester, Indiana 46975 
 

Phone: (574) 223-2072 ~ e_Mail Address: fcgc@rtcol.com 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

COVID 19 VIRUS UPDATE FOR FULTON COUNTY GUN CLUB 
 

ATA Events CANCELLED thru Wednesday April 29th, 2020 

NO Friday Night Games in April 
 

Obviously these are trying times for many, tragic times for many of those less 

fortunate. I pray that this notice finds all of our shooting friends and their families 

safe and healthy. 
 

Unfortunately, given the President’s directive about travel and “social distancing”, the 

extension of Governor Holcomb’s “Stay at Home” Executive Order (20-08) and the 

resulting travel ban in Indiana and even more so because of concern and an obligation to 

the health and welfare of our shooters, staff and their family members, I find it 

necessary to CANCEL all shooting events here at Fulton County Gun Club thru 

Wednesday April 29th, 2020: 
 

Sunday April 12th .. CANCELLED (NO practice on Saturday April 11th, 2020) 

Wednesday April 15th .. CANCELLED 

Wednesday April 22nd .. CANCELLED 

Sunday April 26th .. CANCELLED (NO practice on Saturday April 25th, 2020) 

Wednesday April 29th .. CANCELLED 
 

In addition, there will be NO Friday Night Game events held in April.. 
 

At this time the intent is still to keep the remainder of the season intact (next 

scheduled ATA event is Wednesday May 6th) but obviously none of us can predict what 

affect the spread of the COVID 19 virus may have in store for the future for any of us.  

Undoubtedly there will be further decisions made by local, State and/or Federal 

officials that could impact these events. I will continue to keep each and every one of 

you informed as more is known. 
 

THANK YOU for your understanding and continued support. 
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